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Well, what a year! I’d firstly like to thank Alison Donovan, Alex May and Sophia Parker for running 

the PTA with me since last October. I’m delighted to say that over the year we raised more than 

£7,000 and this was in no small part due to their hard work.  

We’d also like to say thanks to Mr Rose for his continued support of the PTA and to our core group 

of parents who always support and encourage us. 

During the year I’ve been pleasantly surprised at how many local organisations are willing to join in 

and help us fundraise. For the summer fair alone we solicited donations of varying shape and size 

from more than 15 local businesses. I’ve personally learned how much the kids love the school 

discos and we were delighted with the success of our first Easter egg hunt. Of course, we’ve learnt a 

few things the hard way and we’ve had to battle the creepy crawlies in the PTA shed but I’m told 

that’s all part of the experience!  

We’d love to see more parents and teachers at our meetings in 2019/20. Everyone can contribute 

and the more the merrier. Would you like to run an event? Have you got experiences from other 

schools to share? We’d love to see you, don’t be shy – come along and get involved. 

 

Claire Oliver 

Chair of the PTA 


